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Barcia, Patrick

From: Pierce Mooney <pierce@parsound.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 2:14 PM
To: aipartnership
Subject: AI Inventor Advice

Hello USPTO, 
 
As an inventor and technologist, Thank you for doing all that you do.   
 
With regard to "AI" or advanced Machine Learning programs finding new and useful innovations, I find the 
solution is quite simple, and it appears you have found it already. 
 
The USPTO should keep a pulse on the speed at which "AI" is becoming autonomous enough to lose attribution 
from a set of human inventors.  If this is happening, ethics should be deeply considered before deciding whether 
the company owning the AI receives exclusive rights to the invention, or if the inventions are attributed elsehow 
in a fashion that STILL MOTIVATES COMPANIES TO CREATE THEM ETHICALLY i.e. with security for 
the general public and the future of humanity). 
 
It would be a pleasure to work on this problem with you. 
 
 
--  
Sincerely, 
 
Pierce Mooney 
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